
 

Fall 2021 

3rd Quarter 

International Credit Union Day 

 

Thursday October 21, 2021 

9:00am-4:00pm 

Come celebrate International Credit Union Day with us! 
Refreshments and door prize drawings throughout the day. Stop in to say 
 hello and enter into the drawing. You will not have to be present to win.  

Dividends on Share Savings Accounts 
 

The Board of Directors has declared a dividend of   

0.40% for the 3rd quarter of 2021 This is an APY of  

0.40%.  

Real Estate Department 
 

Fixed rates as Low as 2%. 
 

We NEVER sell your loan! 
 

New Purchase or Refinance, we 
are here to help! 

 
Location restrictions apply, call a loan officer today. 

 
Consumer Loan Department 

 
We will once again offer our  

Christmas Loan Special beginning 
October 1, 2021.  

Remember, we offer many varieties 
of loans with great low rates! 

 

Debit Card Updates 
Dillon’s Grocery Store in Leavenworth will only let your Mastercard debit card run as a debit.  

You will have to put in your PIN. If you need your PIN updated give us a call.  
 

 
EMV Fallback Protection 

If your debit card chip can’t be read and you are forced to swipe the mag stripe, you must input your PIN  for 
 approval. This is a safeguard to combat counterfeit debit cards. If you do not use your PIN your transaction 

will be denied.  



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 
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Leavenworth, KS  66048 
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MISSION STATEMENT 

Holiday Skip-A-Payment Program 
The Credit Union will once again offer the much appreciated Holiday Skip-A-

Payment Program during the month of December. 
Contact the Credit Union or check our web site after November 1, 2021 for the 

form and for more 
 information . 

 

Office Hours 
 

Monday through Friday  
8:30am to 5:00pm 

Closed Saturday and Sunday 

  Christmas Club Accounts 
 

Start saving today for the 2022 Holiday Season! 
 

2021 Club accounts were deposited into your share  
account on September 29, 2021. 

 

Beware of Scams 
 

Always be aware and on guard to protect your personal  
information. If you ever see or hear anything suspicious  

pertaining to your credit union account call us 
 immediately! 

Walmart and other secret shopper scams are on going. 
Never immediately cash a check and take the funds to ex-
change or giveaway if you are unsure of the true source. If 

you ever  question a strange situation please call us and 
heed our advice.  

 
 

Upcoming Holidays 

 
USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union will be 

closed for the following holidays: 
 
• Columbus Day, October 11th 
• Veterans’ Day, November 11th 
• Thanksgiving, November 25th & 26th 
• Christmas Eve, December 24th 
• Christmas, December 25th    
• New Year’s Eve, December 31st 
• New Year’s Day, January 1st 

The Credit Union is a member-owned  
financial institution whose purpose is 
to promote the financial well-being of 
its members by providing services in a  
professional, personal, and competitive 
manner.  


